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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wraparound Care Provision  
 
Come September our School’s wraparound care provision will have been in place for two years.  On the 
whole, support for our ASC extra-curricular clubs that run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm is strong but only a 
few of our parents/carers make use of the extended childcare offered until 6pm.  EMDO is operating 
with very low attendance numbers. 
     
As you would expect, any extra-curricular clubs and childcare should be self-funding and we are 
required to check regularly that this is the case.  We are therefore undertaking a review of our current 
provision and your views and requirements are important factors in how we plan for the future.  With 
this in mind, please take the time to complete the questionnaire that is attached to the emailed version 
of this letter.   A response by Monday 12th May would be appreciated.  Thank you.      
 
VE Day Party 
 
Next Thursday is VE Day.  We will be commemorating the event by holding our own VE Day party for 
the children which will run from 2.50pm to 3.30pm.  At 3pm – which will be exactly 80 years to day - we 
will listen to the radio broadcast that Winston Churchill gave announcing the end of fighting in Europe, 
followed by a recording of the present-day VE Day 80 Flypast that will take place on Monday.  There will 
be photographs on display of the 1945 VE Day celebrations and a few cakes and refreshments for the 
children to enjoy.  The day will be a non-uniform day with children encouraged to come into school 
wearing red, white and blue.        
 
Dates for your diary  

 

• Next Monday – 5th May – Bank Holiday – school will be closed to all.  
 

• Clarification of Inset Day Date – school will be closed to children on Thursday 19th June as this is an inset 
day.  Unfortunately, the EMDO and ASC booking forms for this term indicated that there was an inset 
day on Wednesday 22nd May – please note that this was an error.  School will be open as usual on 22nd 
May as will after school club.  Apologies for any confusion caused.    

 
Other key dates for summer term: 

 

• Monday 12th to Thursday 15th May – SATs week for the Year 6s – including SATS Breakfast Club 

• Tuesday 20th May – end of Stay and Play for the Academic Year 

• Thursday 22nd May – Golden Assembly @ 9.15am 

• Monday 26th to Friday 30th May – School closed for half term holiday  

• Tuesday 3rd June – Trip to Hull for Reception, KS1 and KS2 – letter to follow next week 

• Friday 13th June – Father’s Day Lunch  
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• Wednesday 18th June – School Photographs   

• Monday 14th July – Golden Assembly @9.15am  

• Thursday 19th June – School closed to pupils – INSET Day 

• Tuesday 1st July to Friday 4th July – Year 6 Tuxford Transition Days  

• Saturday 5th July – North Clifton Arts Festival 11am to 5pm 

• Friday 11th July – Sports Day at the Pavilion, South Clifton – drop off at 9am for children, event start 
time 9:15am - (Friday 18th July – Sports Day back up) 

• Thursday 24th July – Friends of North Clifton End of Year Party  

• Friday 25th July – Leavers Assembly @ 1.15pm – and the last day of term.  
 

Inset days for the following academic year will be agreed by Governors and issued later in the summer 
term, however, until agreed, Nottinghamshire County Council expect pupils to return to school on 
Tuesday 2nd September.  

Uniform Discount 

Finally, we have been contacted by MyClothing who supply our uniform with logos to say they are offering a 
10% discount until the end of May.  This offer can be accessed using the following code: MYCSS10% at 
www.myclothing.com .  School clothing without logos is also available.   

Thank you for your support, 

 
 
 
Ilona Sanderson  
Head Teacher     
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